1/12/2015 State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - Fwd: [#15] COGCC Complaint Received

STATE OF

COLORADO Treitz - DNR, Rebecca <rebecca.treitz@state.co.us>

Fwd: [#15] COGCC Complaint Received

1 message

Kulmann, Dave <dave.kulmann@state.co.us> Mon, Jan 12, 2015 at 10:30 AM
To: John Noto - DNR <john.noto@state.co.us>, Rebecca Treitz - DNR <rebecca.treitz@state.co.us>

We received this via the complaint form for the Woolley-Sosa-Becky Encana location (400746954). Since we
technically received this prior to the 1/11 deadline can you go and add this as a comment to the 2A?

-—-—-—- Forwarded message --—--—-—

From: COGCC Complaints <dave.kulmann@state.co.us>

Date: Sat, Jan 10, 2015 at 9:26 AM
Subject: [#15] COGCC Complaint Received
To: dave.kulmann@state.co.us

COGCC Received your Complaint

Column

Value

Date of Complaint

1/10/2015

Your Name courtney Kowalewski
Your Address 1396 Lombardi St.
Your City and State Erie, CO

Your Zip Code 80516

Your Phone (Used only to follow up)

720-261-2678

Location of Concern

Near County Rd and 10 1/2

Do you know who the oil and gas company
is? If so, please specify and if you contacted
them already please indicate that and who
you talked with.

Encana?

Email Address

courtney.stelzer@gmail.com

Would you like to answer additional optional
questions related to the issues you are
experiencing? If so, click the appropriate
issue from the below list. If not, click "NO".
Then click "Continue".

NO -- | JUST WANT TO SUBMIT NOW

Is it happening right now?

Is it happening right now?

’

Detailed description of the issue or issues.

,| oppose the addition of the new wells in Northwest Erie. If
there must be wells, my hope is that they are small and
spaced apart-not the big mess that was already created in
Vista Ridge. What does Erie have to gain by adding so
many wells at once?

https://mail.google.com/mail/?ui=28&ik=5d53610199&view=pt&search=inbox&th=14adf3249d4c2eb9&simI=14adf3249d4c2eb9
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1/12/2015 State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - Fwd: [#15] COGCC Complaint Received
Type of Complaint (Click all that apply) Opposition of new wells

,| oppose the addition of the new wells in Northwest Erie. If
there must be wells, my hope is that they are small and
Detailed description of the issue or issues. spaced apart-not the big mess that was already created in
Vista Ridge. What does Erie have to gain by adding so
many wells at once?

Have you contacted any other agencies or
local governments related to this issue or No
issues? If so, please provide details.

What is your preferred method for the
COGCC to communicate with you throughout || e-mail
the investigation? (Select all that apply)

Waste Management Additional Comments
(The more details the better) "

Waste Management Additional Comments
(The more details the better) ”

Waste Management Additional Comments
(The more details the better) "

Dave Kulmann
Deputy Director -- Field Operations

COLORADO
0Oil & Gas Conservation
Commission

Department of Natural Resources

P 303.894.2100 x 5189 | F 303.894.2109 | C 720.630.0687
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801, Denver, CO 80203
dave.kulmann@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogcc
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